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I disagree first of all, how you tried to sneak this without The People being informed. 

Quit being Dictators and Socialists. You do not work for the people. Why do you think 

11 counties want as far away from you as they can get.  

We have been respectful, hard working people. We do not deserve this disrespect.  

There is not one thing wrong with what we have. Do not try to fix something that is 

not broken. 

 


